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WILLIAM P, HOBBY
LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR

May 15, 1979

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
American G. I. Forum

1315 Bright Street

Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Hector:

Thank you very much for your telegram expressing
support for House Bill 1358. I am grateful to
you for sharing these views with me.

House Bill 1358, which relates to the establish-
ment of a state veterans cemetery, has been adopted
by the House and is in the Senate State Affairs Com-
mittee. Let me assure you that the members of the
Texas Senate will give House Bill 1358 the most
serious consideration and that your views in support
of this legislation will receive the appropriate
attention.

Warmest personal regards.

Sincerely,

Bl



